
From: Karen Hanna   
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 5:02 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc:   
Subject: Wilson Street development 
 
Hello, we are writing to express our concern about the developments under review for Wilson Street 
that go well above the height guidelines for this historic town. It is hard to imagine these buildings 
looming over the neighbourhood and the increase to traffic that is already a challenge at times. 
 
Intensification is desirable and welcome in a manner that brings vitality to Ancaster without dominating 
the landscape and dwarfing the existing structures. 
 
Many thanks, 
Ian and Karen 
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